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September Holiday Schedule 

 
The Government Center will be closed on Monday, September 2, 2019 in 
observance of the Labor Day Holiday. The first council meeting in September will 
be held on Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 7:00 PM.  
 
Due to the holiday, trash services for the first week of September will be delayed 
one day.  

 
 

Village-Wide Fire Hydrant Flushing is scheduled to be 
completed the week of October 2, 2019 between the hours 

of 7:00 AM and 5:00 PM 
 

Residents may experience low water pressure and discolored water. 
Residents should refrain from doing laundry during hydrant flushing.  

 

 

Covington Utility Customers Utilize New 
On-line Invoice Services and Payment Options.    

 
Many Covington utility customers have already registered for on-line access to 
their utility bills. This free service allows Covington customers to use the village 
website to view current or past utility bills, and consumption data. Utility 
customers also have the ability to make payments on-line using their checking 
account or major credit card. 
 
If you have not already registered for online access you may use information 
obtained from your most recent utility bill to register as an on-line customer. 
 
For your convenience, a link has been provided on the Covington Village 
Website Utility Page.  
 

Utility Bill Direct Withdraw  
 
The Village of Covington continues to offer direct withdraw from customer 
accounts for payment of their monthly utility bill. We currently have 
approximately 150 customers utilizing this service. If you are interested in 
signing up for this service, the form can be downloaded from the village website 
or you can stop by the government center and Mary will be happy to assist you.   
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